

Diane Foote London Lash Pro

4th March 2019

Dear Diane

We are writing to thank you for the donation of £1,598.00 received by the UK Sepsis Trust from London Lash Pro. We really appreciate you choosing us as your February charity of the month.

Thanks to help from advocates and friends like you, UKST has seen public awareness of sepsis rise. In 2010 only 34% of us had heard of sepsis. As we progress into 2019, not only have 82% of us heard of it but our last poll showed nearly two thirds of us would think of sepsis if they or a loved one had an infection.

On behalf of all those battling the terrible consequences of sepsis, thank you once again.

Yours Faithfully

Chief Executive

Chair: UK Sepsis Trust CEO: Global Sepsis Alliance

